SPED PAC MEETING MINUTES

March 4, 2009

Present: Jessica Murphy, Liz Hopkinson, Stefanie Cloutier. 

· Hiring of SPED consultant:  Currently, Sally Smith is contracted to be a program evaluator as part of coordinated program review requirement (per DOE). She’ll interview five sped teachers, 4 parents, 4 dept. chairs and 4 students. (Per SE56, Special Ed programs and services are evaluated, HS specific, annually.) This came as a result of DOE review. She’ll find out what’s working and what’s not, and make recommendations to Jessica. There are no plans at this time to hire consultant to analyze special ed programs. 

· ADL teaching space: putting a modular building at the HS that will be used as the ADL space; location TBD.

Next meeting: Wed., April 1; if you have an issue you would like to have addressed at this meeting, please contact either Liz Hopkinson (lhopkinson@verizon.net) or
Stefanie Cloutier (StefanieAC@comcast.net). 
